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Options for CRD Contribution toward the Acquisition of Kings Road Park

The Regional Parks Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

1. That staff bring a renewed land acquisition strategy and land acquisition criteria to the Regional

Parks Committee in March 2020 for review and recommendation to the Board, and

2. That staff explore innovative approaches or alternate opportunities with the District of Saanich for

the CRD to purchase other property and report back to the Regional Parks Committee.
(WA)
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